
 

 

 
January 18, 2024

A Note from Andy Casto-Waters, Acting General Presbyter

Greetings, Friends!

I am now in my third week as your Acting General Presbyter, and in that time, I have
been able to meet with some incredible people in the Presbytery. During the interview
and conversation process with the Coordinating Team, one of the reasons that I lifted up
for wanting to explore this possibility was the outstanding leaders that I have come to
know over the years. Additionally, I have learned that a key strength of a Presbytery
rests with the elders, deacons, and other leaders who support churches in the day-to-
day work of ministry. I am eager to hear more of your stories.

I have had several meetings with the General Presbyters in the Synod, been moved by
the Spirit at Stephanie Bishop's Installation Service, attended the Matthew 25
Conference, and attended several meetings of our Teams and Commissions. Over these
next six months, I look forward to making my way to your congregations for a worship
service, meal, fellowship time, or other gathering as I continue to learn more about the
great things that God is doing in our midst. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if I
may be of service to you.

Peace,

Andy
Acting General Presbyter
864-423-4121
gp@cherokeepresbytery.org 
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